
 

 

February 11, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Bob Bethell, Chairperson 
House Committee on Aging and Long-Term Care 
Statehouse, Room 55C-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Bethell: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2147 by House Committee on Aging and Long Term 

Care 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2147 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2147 would increase the maximum number of individuals who could be cared for at a 
residence or facility and still be considered a “home plus” facility from eight persons to 12 
persons. 
 
 Both the Kansas Department on Aging and the Kansas Department of Health and 
Environment indicate that the passage of HB 2147 would have no fiscal effect on their 
operations. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Sara Arif, Aging  
 Pat Kuester, KDHE  


